BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD

BELLINGHAM, MASS.

Special meeting of May 23, 1961

Four members were present: E. DeRouin

H. Guerin

R. Richard

H. Richardson

The Chairman of the Board, E. DeRouin, read a letter from the Clerk of the Superior Court for Norfolk County that the Bellingham Board of Health had taken an appeal to the Planning Boards conditional approval of the subdivision of Sanford A. Kaplan located on the soccalled Johnson property.

The Chairman then read a copy of a letter from Eugene Tougas, Atty. for Sanford A. Kaplan, to the Bellingham Town Counsel, Leo Gosselin.

The Chairman then read a letter feceived from the Town Commsel, Leo Goszelin, stating that he would not be able to represent the Planning Board in the pending case, since he was representing the Board of Health.

Mr. H. Richardson then excused himself from the meeting upon the request of E. DeRoyin, R. Richard and H. Guerin. He was told they, the other members of the Board-wanted to go into executive session for the purpose of determining who they would retain as a lawyer to represent the Planning Board in the pending legal action. H. Richardson then left the meeting.

The Board then went into executive session.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:15 P.M.

R. Bernard Biron Clerk (X. Bernard Bryon